
4th March 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in the Junior School 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Junior Spring Concert – Wednesday 20th March 2019 
 

You are warmly invited to the Junior Spring Concert on Wednesday 20th March at 7.00pm in the Senior Hall.  There 
will be a selection of both individual and group performances. 
 
Junior Choir will be singing one of the songs they have been working on for the Derby Arts Festival after Easter, 
so all will need to attend. 
 
Pupils will need to bring any instruments and sheet music that they require. Pupils are not required to wear school 
uniform. They are however expected to be smart and dressed appropriately for the event. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss M Purchase 

Music Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Junior Spring Concert – Wednesday 20th March 2019 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________   Class:_____________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Junior Spring Concert on Wednesday 20th March at 7.00pm in 

the Senior Hall. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this activity will be managed 

to minimise the risks involved.  

 

Please tick one option below: 

 

I will be attending the concert with my child.        

 

I will make arrangements to drop off and pick up my child at 7.00pm and 8.30pm respectively.  

 

Signed:  Date:  

Please return to Miss Purchase by Friday 15th March 2019 


